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Meeting called to order by PDG John Jenson 

Group lead in the pledge by Governor elects Randy Harrison 

Group lead in song by Neil Winchell 

Neil provided the prayer for the meeting 

Neil also gave us a great story about Jesus and Satan 

Sec-Treas Bill Severson indicated that minutes and financials would available 

online in the next week. He now realizes he needs to have a report at the State 

convention. 

PID Phil Ingwell gave us a short update on the resolutions we will be voting on.   

Resolution 1. The first meeting of the Board shall be held before October1 of each 

year. 

Resolution 2. There shall be Council of Governors member appointed to the 

Wisconsin Lions Birch-Strum Memorial Fund, Wisconsin Lions Foundation, Lions 

Eye Bank of Wisconsin and Wisconsin Lions Pride Endowment Fund. 

Governor Bob indicated he had forgotten a very important task purchasing a past 

District Governor Jacket for Daryl Porter. 

We are currently + 68 members plus several more new members which in all 

likelihood will reach our goal of 75 new members. Bob also wanted to recognize 

Randy Harrison for his work on the Milton Club and several new Leo Clubs.  



Gov Bob also had several certificates of appreciation for Doc Esser, Eric Holthaus, 

Dick Schwedrsky, Jodi Burmester, Al Johnson, Lori Holthaus and several other not 

present. 

Election is in order, possible to certify with Sec-Treas Bill Severson after today’s 

meeting if a member wishes. 

Governor Bob introduced District Governor Elect Randy Harrison. 

Randy spoke to the group about his theme “Strength in the Pride” 

Promote the Lions where ever you go. Get information in the local papers work 

with groups to do service with the communities. 

Jodi showed the group the new state web site. She displayed the improvements 

which allowed for interactive connections to important sites.   

Several of the members talk of events that are being held by their clubs over the 

next months. 

PID Brian Sheehan stopped in to present several tokens of appreciation to Bob, 

Randy and Dick.  

  


